Shears Green Infant School

Our vision is to create independent, happy, healthy and confident people, by developing skills for life long learning in an ever changing world.

NEWSLETTER 19 17th July 2015

Happy Summer break everyone!

On behalf of everyone at Shears Green Infant School, I would like to say a huge thank you to you all for your continued support over this year.

You should be very proud of your children as they have grown and developed into amazing individuals. We are certainly proud of each and every one of them.

I would like to wish you a lovely Summer break, enjoy family time and stay safe.

We all look forward to working with you next year.



Email: Office@shears-green-infant.kent.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Kotze
Chair of Governors: Mr Reading Business Manager: Mrs Harding
www.shearsgreeninfantschool.co.uk

Congratulations and Good Luck to Year 2 as they start on their new adventure into Year 3. We know the Year 3 teachers will be blown away with your skills and conduct. It has been an absolute pleasure and honour to work with you.

A special thank you to the PTFA for organising the Year 2 leavers T shirts. The children love them and have worn them with pride on the last day.

Sainsbury's Vouchers

Thank you to all of you who helped us to collect Sainsbury Active Kids vouchers. We managed to collect 13,408 which have gone towards getting sports equipment such as hurdles, stopwatches, soft balls and activity rings. Thanks also to the PTFA for counting them all!

Information for next year

Year 1 will be exploring the topic of 'Come fly with me' (including Super heroes) so get ready for exciting times.

Year 2 will be exploring the topic of India—senses and spices. New adventures and new learning experiences to be had by all!

More information is in the Curriculum newsletters sent out today.

Mr White our Family Liaison Officer will be holding support sessions as follows:

09.09.15	11:30—12:00	New Reception Parents
10.09.15	11:30—12:00	New Reception Parents
11.09.15	11:30—12:00	New Reception Parents
09.09.15	3:15—4:30	Year 1 & Year 2 Parents
10.09.15	3:15—4:30	Year 1 & Year 2 Parents
11.09.15	3:15—4:30	Year 1 & Year 2 Parents
14.09.15	12:30—1:00	New Reception Parents
15.09.15	12:30—1:00	New Reception Parents
14.09.15	3:15—4:30	All Year Groups
15.09.15	3:15-4:30	All Year Groups

Behaviour and SEN Workshops

21.09.15	2:45-4:30	All Parents
22.09.15	2:45-4:30	All Parents
23.09.15	2:45-4:30	All Parents

This is to give families a chance to raise any worries or concerns as their children start school or to share any new news following the Summer holidays. Feel free to just come in and speak to Andy during these times.

Changes to Staff Responsibility

Miss Khan will now be responsible for Year 1 as Year 1 Leader.

Mrs Andrew will be responsible for Year R as Year R Leader.

Mrs Jacomb continues as Year 2 Leader.

Mrs Holder will be responsible for Year 1 & Year R as a transition leader.

Congratulations to Miss Khan who will be celebrating her wedding in the Summer holidays.

We wish her all the very best with her new start to married life.

Dates for your diary

3rd September Staff Development Day 4th September Staff Development Day

7th September Start of Term 1
9th September Meet the Teacher

Week beginning 14th September Clubs to start (information will be

given in September)

14th & 15th September Gurdwara visit Year 2

5th October Year R Harvest Festival to Parents
6th October Year 1 Harvest Festival to Parents
7th October Year 2 Harvest Festival to Parents

20th October School Photos
22nd October Parents Evening
23rd October Last Day of Term1

Term 2 dates will follow in Term 1

2nd November Term 2 Begins 18th December Term 2 Ends

5th January Term 3 Begins 12th February Term 3 Ends

22nd February Term 4 Begins 24th March Term 4 Ends

11th April Term 5 begins 27th May Term 5 Ends

7th June Term 6 Begins 21st July Term 6 Ends

Please note dates maybe subject to change due to the needs of the school.